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Subject : Adoption of Regulation (EU) N°543/2013 into the Energy Community Acquis

Dear Director Janez Kopac,

The adoption of the Commission Regulation (EU) No 543/2013 on submission and publication of data in
electricity markets (the Regulation) into the Energy Community Acquis will soon be a reality and ENTSO-E
would like to take this opportunity to confirm its strong support for the implementation of this piece of
legislation by the Contracting Parties of the Energy Community.

This Regulation vested ENTSO-E with a pivotal role as all the information of the primary owner of data
which is collected by the TSOs and the data providers is published on a central information transparency
platform (the Transparency Platform) established and operated by ENTSO-E. Some of the TSOs of the
Contracting Parties already participate in the implementation of the Regulation on a voluntary basis and
therefore publish their data on the Transparency Platform via ENTSO-E.

ENTSO-E wants to keep participating in the creation of the internal energy market in the European Union as
in the Energy Community and therefore facilitate the implementation of the Regulation for all Contracting
Parties. In this respect, ENTSO-E agrees to take on board the obligations to publish on the Transparency
Platform all data which TSOs are required to submit to ENTSO-E. ENTSO-E is ready to assume the same
role for the Contracting Parties as for the EU Member States.

Yours sincerely,
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Konstantin Staschus, PhD
Secretary General
ENTSO-E
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